
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Residential visit to Stubbington Study Centre - January 2026 
 
We are very excited to announce that next year’s Year 4 children will have the opportunity to go to Stubbington 
Study Centre on a residential trip. The aim of this letter is to follow up on information given at the parent 
meeting this week and to provide all the information for parents who were unable to come to the meeting.  
 
Residentials provide children with the opportunity to develop their confidence, team working skills and 
independence in a fun and outdoors environment away from school. Each year, children enjoy learning in a 
new place, building new friendships and staying away with their friends.  
 
At Stubbington, the children will learn about the natural environments around them (including woodlands, 
marshlands and the seashore). They will explore animal habitats, interact with a range of wildlife and 
participate in many team building activities. More information about the activities on offer can be found on the 
centre website: 

https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/stubbingtonstudycentre 
 
Year 4 will be going on residential between Wednesday 7th January - Friday 9th January 2026.  
 
The cost of the trip is £156 per child. A £20 non-refundable deposit must be paid by Thursday 31st July to 
secure your child’s place on the trip and payment in full is due by Friday 5th December. Please make all 
payments via ARBOR and if you have any financial worries, please contact the school office in confidence.   
 
Further information about specific timings during the week, kit lists, medical and dietary requirements and 
payment reminders will be sent out during the Autumn Term.  
 
This letter and the slides from the meeting can be found in the Year 3 area of our website under heading 
‘Stubbington 2026’ for your reference if you should need. If you have any further questions, please contact the 
school office so that we can help. 
 
We are looking forward to lots of Year 4 pupils joining us!  
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
Mr Gunner 
Year 4 Leader 
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